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Safety Notification

Please remember to 
CLOSE all classroom 

doors behind you. This is 
for the safety of all 

children. Thank you! 

REMINDER –
Summer Schedule Change and 
Graduate Withdrawal forms 
can be found on the shelves 

inside the front door. Reminder 
that our policy does require a 

two weeks’ notice. Thank you! 

Sunscreen
Warm weather is upon us! 
Please remember to label 

your child’s sunscreen and 
give it to a teacher so 
they can store it safely. 

Parents, please apply 
sunscreen in the morning. 
Staff will apply it again in 
the afternoon. Thank you!

Pre-K Graduation

When: Wednesday, May 
21st at 6:30pm

Where: K-Prep Learning 
Center

*Ceremony will be held outside. Families 
encouraged to bring folding chairs. 

Tuition Update 
New tuition rates for the 2025-26 

School Year have become 
available. Please see 

attachment for more information.
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Join us for:
-Games
-Prizes
-Bounce House
-Food Truck

Community Guests:
-Edible Classroom
-Mrs. B
-Soccer Shots
-Aetna
-Chef Lex – Freshly 
Squeezed Lemonade
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Are drop-offs 
hard for your 

child and 
YOU?

Try these tips 
and tricks: 

Establish a consistent routine. i.e., 
help them hang up their coat, give 
one big hug, and say “Good-bye!”

Remember to say “good-bye.” Whether 
at the car, in the room, or through the 
many reminders preparing for the day, 
it is an important part of the morning 
transition. 

“Rip off the band-aid.” Lingering 
can prolong the child’s struggle 

with separation. Establish a 
routine, make it quick and final. 

Remember…. We got this! We 
are here to help distract, love, 
and support you both through 
this difficult transition! Your 

child is in good hands!
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